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I fully support the idea of this as long as individuals were to have all the requirements 

a street legal vehicle has to be equipped with. There is a lot of area in southern 

Oregon that would be beautiful to explore in these types of vehicles. It would boost 

local small mom and pop stores that are found in rural areas. At this time all 

machines have to be trailered somewhere wooded or secluded only to be ran off 

road. These are safe vehicles that should be able to be used on the street. For 

myself I feel my side by side is safer on the street than my street bike I operate all 

summer. I think this would be amazing for Oregon. I am 100% in support of this as 

long as all street legal safety requirements are met. 


